
Yao Municipal Hospital Website 

Notification of scheduled website maintenance and change of website 

address (URL) 
 

 

Due to scheduled system maintenance (addition of smartphone layout, etc.), the Yao Municipal 

Hospital website will be temporarily unavailable on 30th January (Sunday) for approximately 5 hours 

between 9am and 2pm. 

The website will also be encrypted (https) and changes will be made to the site map to make it even 

safer for users so if you have any bookmarks or favourites on the site apart from the top page, you will 

need to add them again. 

We apologise to Yao Municipal Hospital website users for any inconvenience this may cause and ask 

for your understanding. 

 

 

1. Yao Municipal Hospital website scheduled maintenance                 

【Yao Municipal Hospital website schedule maintenance date and times】 

30th January, 2022 (Sunday) 9am – 2pm (approx. 5 hours) 

① During this maintenance work, the Yao Municipal Hospital website (whole site) will be unavailable. 

② If you require any of the website information during the maintenance work, we recommend that 

you take a screenshot or print a hard copy of the relevant pages before the maintenance work 

begins (January 30th, 9am). 

 

 

2. Yao Municipal Hospital change of website address (URL)                    

【Yao Municipal Hospital change of website address date and time】 

30th January, 2022 (Sunday) 2pm 

(Old) address (top page) 

http://www.hospital.yao.osaka.jp/ 
⇒ 

(New) address (top page) 

https://www.hospital.yao.osaka.jp/ 

① If you access the old top page address after 2pm on 30th January, you will be automatically 

redirected to the new top page address「https://www.hospital.yao.osaka.jp/」. 

This applies to the top page only. 

② As well as encryption, the site map will be changed so if you have any bookmarks or favourites 

on the site apart from the top page, you will need to add them again. Automatic redirection only 

applies to the top page.  

 

Yao Municipal Hospital Business Administrator 


